QACS INTERNATIONAL Pvt. Ltd

1st Floor of HDFC Bank Limited, Main Burari Road, Opp. State Bank of India, Delhi-110084
G-7, Ground Fluur, Vinavak Apartment, Main Burari Ruld, Delhi-110084

R T e P \

To, - Date: 19/02/2020
The Director
Piyu Enterprises
W-270, J-Block, Near Sanket Hotel, Midc, Bhosari, Pune — 411026,
Maharashtra, India

Subject: - ISO 9000:2015 certificate & surveillance audit schedule.

Dear Sir,

It is a formal covering letter for ISO 9000:2015 Certification. We are pleased to, send you
an ISO 9000:2015 certificate. And, we are also thankful to your Company for seeking the services
from QACS.

The certificate belongs to the quality management System and we will be looking after yuur
Company to surveillance audits.

Your Company’s 1* Surveillance audit will be done on or before 19th January 2021. The second
surveillance will be done on or before 19th January 2022 and Re-certification will be before
19th January 2023.

Again we are thankful to your Company for seeking our services for system certification.

Note:- If your company do not want the surveillance audit and also not paid the surveillance

charges then the QACS will cancel the your company certificate and also cut the client name from
his international client list. QACS will take the certificate
Back from your company.

Thanking You

With best regards
B.Priyanka

(Operation Executive)
QACS International Pvt. Ltd.
103, Labbaik Regency 4/2,

Old Palasia Indore (M.P.), Iaiiés inte tiunﬂ“- Ltd.
"o
orised Signatory

Email id:- info@qgacertification.asia
Web:- www.qacsworld.com, www.qacsintl.ae
Phone:- + 91 11 27616848, 27616926, 8588876994, 8588876998
Services:- System, Product and Personnel Certifications




